May 12, 2014

Staff and Student Veterans of The University of Tennessee
c/o Javetta Rogers

822 Jesstown Lane

Seymour, TN 37865

Dear Ms. Rogers,

On behalf of the soldiers and families of the 555" Maneuver Enhancement
Brigade (the “Triple Nickel”), I want to thank you for your generous donation to the 555
Able Soldier and Family Fund.

Your donation will provide support to families of soldiers killed in action or while
training for combat through the conduct of a dignified memorial service and support to
the family of the soldier. It will provide support to soldiers seriously wounded in combat
and to help their families be able to stay near their loved one during the potentially long
recovery. It will also provide direct support to families as they prepare themselves and
their children for the long separations. In short, your donation is invaluable in support of
the superb soldiers and families of the Triple Nickel as they serve our country.

Thank you, again, for your generous support for our soldiers and family members.
We ask that you keep them in your thoughts and prayers.

Sincerely yours,
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Dennis Bowers
Chairperson

Your gift of $50.00 was received by 555 Able Soldier and Family Fund on March 27, 2014.

Please retain this receipt for your income-tax records. No goods or services were provided to you in return
for your donation. The 555 Able Soldier and Family Fund is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Federal
Tax ID Number 20-3169036.
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